
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

The City of Niagara Falls is pleased to announce the commencement of the NS&T Trail 
Phase 1 Development, Contract No. 2024-563-21,  from Kalar Road to Montrose Road 
& Meadowvale Drive to Drummond Road. A map illustrating the work areas are shown. 
This contract will be carried out by Stevensville Lawn Service Inc.  

Construction is tentatively scheduled to begin in mid-April, with completion anticipated 
by mid-July. Please note that the actual start date will be dependent on weather and site 
conditions. To ensure public safety, the trail corridor will be fenced off and inaccessible 
for the duration of the project. We appreciate your cooperation and support as we work 
to bring this exciting new trail to your neighbourhood.  

Visit letstalk.niagarafalls.ca for more project information and progress 
updates. 

David Antonsen, OALA 
Senior Landscape Architect 
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